
Our Stars of the Week Our Headteacher Awards

Break the Rules Day

The children who have received a
Headteacher’s award this week are:

 
Little Acorns/Seedlings: Archie and Eben
for settling in so well #Confidence. Ella
and Frank for their 3D shapes
#Ambition.
Sapling: Nancy and Layla for their
fantastic writing for pleasure work
#Independence. Coby for settling in so
well #Confidence.
Hayden, Evelyn, Nancy, Arthur Gre, and
Lily for their Science poster about
teeth hygiene #Ambition

Moor First School’s
Weekly Newsletter

A message from your Headteacher: Mrs Atherton - Thank you to all families who have donated to Comic
Relief 2025, we will share with you the total amount raised once it has been finalised. 

Huge well done to all those who participated in Inspire Dance 2025 this week, I was so proud to see you all
on stage. Thank you to Biddulph High School and their students for organising the show and also to Mrs

Wood for accompanying the children on the night. Wednesday’s afterschool club has now changed to arts
and crafts with Mrs Watson-Lazowski, until 4:15pm. All year groups are welcome to attend and you can

make payment (£1 for resources used) via ParentPay the same as Gardening and Film club.
Thank you for your continued support.

The value we focused on this week was
honesty. The children who have clearly
demonstrated this to their teachers are:

Little Acorns/Seedlings: Chester
Sapling - Year 1: Erin
Sapling - Year 2: Henry
Oak - Year 3: Ella-Rose
Oak - Year 4: Annie 

Attendance
Our class

attendance winners
for this week are
Sapling. Winning by

just 0.1%
Well done!

Our Celebration Café will be held on
Monday 7th April at 9am. All families of
our Star of the Week winners will be

invited.

Inspire Dance 
On Wednesday 19  March, a

group of Year 3 and 4 children
performed at Biddulph High

School, with other local schools
and with their families in the
audience. They did Moor First

School so proud! Their
performance was amazing, all the
rehearsing paid off. Thank you to
our families for supporting their

child with this opportunity.

th

TT Rockstars Competition

Outdoor Family Workshop
Thank you to all Little Acorn, Seedlings
and Sapling class families who joined us

this afternoon for a Forest School
session with their child. It is also great
to see parent/carer engagement and

we are sure you enjoy it just as much as
the children do. A reminder that all Oak
class parents/carers are invited to a
session on Monday 24  March at 1pm.th

Well done to Oak class, year 3 and 4
girls, who won the TT Rockstars

competition! They all enjoyed a hot
chocolate and marshmallows with Mrs

Atherton.
Upcoming Diary Dates

 24  Marchth

 26  March - Year 3's,
Netball at James Bateman

th

27  March - Little
Acorns/Seedlings/Sapling

Mother’s Day lunch

th

28  March - Oak Mother’s
Day lunch

th

3  April - Sapling class
assembly 9am

rd

7  April - Celebration
assembley 9am

th




